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NOTICE OF 
COMMISSION WORKSHOP 

 

 
 NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has scheduled 
a workshop in this proceeding as follows: 
 
 DATE: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 

 
 TIME: 1:00-3:30 p.m. 

 
 LOCATION: Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
  Main Hearing Room 
  550 Capitol Street NE 
  Salem, OR  97301 

 
 The Commissioners will be in attendance at the workshop.  The purpose of the 
workshop is to discuss feed-in tariff design with the Commissioners.  The parties were notified in 
Administrative Law Judge ruling dated January 11, 2010 of this workshop, and previously by 
Staff.  This notice provides specific information.  Contact the Administrative Hearings Division 
at (503) 378-6678 or Staff Principal at 503-378-6360 if you have questions.  Parties are strongly 
encouraged to attend in person.  Parties should contact the hearings division or staff principal by 
January 15 to request to participate by telephone.   
 
 Dated this 12th day of January, 2010, at Salem, Oregon. 

 
Lee Beyer 

_____________________ 
Chairman 

John Savage 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

Ray Baum 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 
PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW.  

(503) 378-6678 or Oregon Telecommunications Relay Service: 7-1-1 
 


